
Resilience Plan Working Group   Notes of meeting held on 12 Nov 2020 

Battle Town Council Resilience Plan Working Group  

 

Notes from Cllrs Sharman (Convenor), Cook and Favell following a meeting of the Resilience Plan Working Group on 12th 
November 2020 

 

In order to populate the Community Resilience Plan template, the following actions were agreed: 

Obtain the list of volunteers so far and what they have signed up for  HS 

Contact possible Plan Co-ordinator to lead      GF 

Obtain contact details/key holders etc for places of refuge/facilities  VC 

Contact Resilience Forum for advice and support    GF 

Obtain list of sites storing hazardous substances e.g. fireworks  VC 

Obtain details of infrastructure e.g. electricity sub-stations   VC 

Post Family Emergency Plan template on BTC website and advertise  GF 

Request feature in the BTC December Newsletter    GF 

 

Date of next meeting: TBA 

 

*  *  *  *  * 

 

Objectives 

The working group will make recommendations regarding: 

 Co-ordinator, deputy and team members 

 Places of refuge 

 Facilities 

 Volunteers 

 

Reports to ER&TD 


